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Update on current situation and planned 
activities  

 
  

Dear Commodity Club Members and Experts, 

 

The spread of the coronavirus is affecting people’s lives all over the globe, and we 
sincerely hope that you and your family are safe and healthy. 

As the safety and welfare of our Members and Experts is our primary concern, we are 
continuously monitoring the ongoing developments of the virus. Considering the current 
situation and the government advice to maintain social distancing, we regret to inform 
you that the next Afterwork Meetups and all next Commodity Club events will not be 
held for an indefinite period of time. 

Should conditions allow, the Commodity Club is planning to host its Afterwork 
Meetups, its event on Gold and Metals, its educational trips and all its workshops 
and events, in the second half of the year. We will continue to monitor the 
situation and we will keep you informed on our activities. 

The present crisis poses a huge challenge to us all, and one that we can only master 
together. Should you have any questions, or should you need any kind of support, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

With best regards,  

Peter Sigg     

President, Commodity Club   

 

Alex Tobler  

Vice-President, Commodity Club 

 


